
SYOSSET HIGH SCHOOL THEATER PRESENTS

Thursday, March 12th - 7:00 pm     Friday, March 13th - 7:30 pm
Saturday, March 14th - 7:30 pm       Sunday, March 15th - 2:00 pm

Performed by our talented Syosset High School students in the Harvey P. Karp Memorial Auditorium, Syosset High School

DOORS OPEN 30 MINUTES PRIOR TO SHOWTIME.       GENERAL ADMISSION IS $15.00 PER TICKET

The Syosset PTA-STA Scholarship Fund, which provides scholarships to deserving graduating SHS seniors,  
receives a percentage of receipts from sales of all four shows. These performances sell out early  

so we urge you to purchase your tickets in advance! Seating is not reserved.
A limited amount of tickets will be available for sale at the door prior to each performance.

Tickets may be purchased through elementary and middle schools by returning the  
order form and payment no later than Tuesday, March 3.  Please send your order in  

a sealed envelope to your PTA Mailbox and mark it “Little Mermaid Musical.”
Students will be selling tickets during each of the middle and high school lunch hours.

FOR ANY QUESTIONS OR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:  
PTA-STA Scholarship Mailing Council Chair- Noelle Rogers – 516-805-1906

Syosset Council of PTAs 2nd V.P.- Kim Rampanelli – 516 204-2951 email: kimr126@optonline.net  

or the SHS PTSA - syossethighschoolptsa@aol.com 

SYOSSET HIGH SCHOOL THEATER PRESENTS:

LITTLE MERMAID
Enclosed is $____________ for____________ tickets @ $15.00 each for show/s being held on 

Thu (3/12) _____ Fri (3/13) _____ Sat (3/14) _____ Sun (3/15) _____

Name ______________________________________________________________________  

Phone ____________________________ Email _____________________________________

Child’s Name _________________________________________________________________

School (Teacher/Homeroom) _____________________________________ / _______________

Please make checks payable to: SHS Student Activity Fund and return to your “PTA Mailbox, 
Attn: LITTLE MERMAID – MUSICAL Attn: KIM RAMPANELLI ” by March 3, 2019. 

Tickets will be sent home if pre-ordered.


